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Wednesday 18th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been brought to my attention that some children in Year 1 do not have a PE kit in school on 

the days PE is taking place in their class.  Please ensure your child has both indoor and outdoor kit 

in school with them all week. PE kits should be in school from Monday morning through until 

Friday when it can be returned home for washing.  Stud earrings (only) are allowed in school, 

which will have to be removed by the child or covered with a plaster (provided by home).  Children 

with long hair will need to have it tied back for safety reasons. 

 

Norwood PE kit consists of: 

 

PE Kit – Outdoor 

White T-shirt (no football shirts allowed) 

Black Shorts 

Grey/Black Tracksuit (no running tights or hooded tops allowed due to health and safety reasons) 

Trainers 

 

PE Kit – Indoor-Please note that long trousers, leggings, running tights or tracksuit bottoms are 

not allowed for gymnastics due to health and safety reasons 

White T-shirt (no football shirts allowed) 

Black Shorts 

Indoor Pumps/Plimsoles 

 

PE kits should be stored in an appropriate bag (such as a drawstring bag) that can be hung up in 

the cloakroom area.  Each item should be named. 

 

If any parent/carer has any difficulties in purchasing any of our uniform then please contact the 

school office for support and guidance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss N Butler    Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 


